
	
	

	

		
	Working	on	the	Railway	
	
• 113	passengers	were	carried	during	a	pretty	wet	and	miserable	August.	
	
• The	Husky	had	a	few	small	leaks	identified	and	tightened	up.	
	
• The	steel	and	parts	sheds	have	been	re-clad.	
	
• TR35’s	gearbox	has	been	refitted	while	panel	and	paint	work	continues.	
	
• The	guards	van’s	exterior	moldings	are	almost	finished.	
	
• Alliance	Lorneville’s	DSC	2421	has	been	lifted	off	its	bogies	so	they	can	be	
refurbished,	and	the	troublesome	engine/generator	set	has	been	removed.	
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Coffee	and	a	Chat	–	this	Friday,	September	9th			
	
Our	Monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10:30am	on	the	second	Friday	of	the	
month	at	The	Brydone.	All	are	welcome	to	come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!		
	

	


